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Hi Everyone 

Well the weather is sure tempting us with thoughts of summer.  It has been so crazy though you 
don’t know how to dress anymore.  Even if it is sunny, the wind makes it feel so cool.  Here is hoping 
it gets better. 

Well we finally got to go to the Eagles tribute.  It was wonderful.  Even if you are not a super Eagles 
fan, the music was so great.  I would go back to see them if they return to Cleveland.   

We are now getting excited to see the Glenn Miller tribute on June 21st.  It is a dinner/show.  I 
remember when I was young, listening to his music and just feeling like I wanted to dance.  These 
memories are such fun. 

We are looking forward to our trip to Lakeview Cemetery on June 22nd and our afternoon at Little 
Italy.  I put the incorrect date in my last newsletter.  Sorry for the confusion.   It will be an 
interesting tour and a nice time in the afternoon for lunch and shopping. 

We have our Anniversary Dinner coming up on June 25th.  The last 2 years we went to the Blue 
Canyon in Twinsburg and the food was wonderful.  The dessert was so good I was sorry when it was 
gone.  We are going someplace else this year just to give us a change and I know it will be a fun 
time and good food.  That is what we strive for with our senior get-togethers, good friends and good 
food.  What more can you ask for? 

We have our potluck dinner on the 23rd of July.  This is always so much fun to try so many different 
dishes that our group brings.  There is always something new and we like to exchange recipes.  At 
our age group, a lot of us cook like our moms did and just put in a little of this and a little of that, 
so sometimes we must stop and think of exact measurements in order to write down the recipe for 
others. 

We are working on other ideas for small trips and will keep you posted.  I hope you can find the 
time to join us for some of our adventures.  We really do have a good time.  If any of you have any 
suggestions, we would welcome them.  We can always use good ideas and then maybe you will 
decide to come along.   

If you have any questions or ideas, please call me at (216) 509-5278. 

Noel Centa, President – Cuyahoga Heights Senior Citizens 

 

 


